
SR 64 from 10th Street East to Braden River 447378-1

Project Details
Work Type Resurfacing
Phase Construction
Project Start Early 2025
Length 3.4 miles
Construction
Cost

$7.4 million

Estimated
Completion

Mid 2025

Contact Information
Communications Team
Nancy Morgan
941-720-6335
Nancy.morgan@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation will commence milling,
resurfacing, curb and sidewalk, signal work, some pipe replacements
and drainage improvements on State Road 64 (Manatee Avenue)
from 10th Street to the Braden River in Manatee County in early
January, 2025. The project limits cover approximately 3.4 miles. In
addition to the stated work, there will be pedestrian detours
throughout the project. The estimated project cost is $7.4 million


